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Ref: MKn/LT
6 February 2020

Dear Parents
Re: Year 11 Prom 2020

This year's Prom will be held on the evening of Thursday 25 June at Knight's Hill Hotel in King’s Lynn. Al
students are invited to purchase tickets and we anticipate the total ticket price to be in the region of £30 to
£40. This will include a three course meal and disco. The Prom Committee are raising funds in order to
keep the price of the ticket to a minimum. Dress code for the evening is formal.

To secure a place, we will require a £15.00 deposit to be paid via ParentPay by Friday 14 February. Once
we have the final ticket price you will be notified of this and the date it is to be paid.

We would remind you that students need to be in school at all times unless they have a medical reason. If
attending an appointment, proof of this is required. Failure to attend school, or incidents of poor
behaviour, will jeopardise their invitation to the Prom.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the school should you have any queries.

Yours sincerely
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Mr M Knott
Assistant Headteacher
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